



"The Burton Family Football Complex is a key component of our continuing rise to national prominence in football," says UConn Director of Athletics Jeff Hathaway. "All of us at UConn are very grateful to Bob and Paula Burton, along with the entire Burton family, for their generosity to our University and its football program."

The Burton Football Family Complex houses coaches' offices and includes an academic resource center, team meeting rooms, a team locker room, a state-of-the-art sports medicine area, video facilities, a team dining hall, a student-athlete lounge and an equipment

The Burton Family Football Complex is the University's first project certified as meeting the Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) standards for "green" buildings. LEED designation is a process certifying that a building project meets a wide range of environmentally friendly criteria. This new construction marks the first college or university athletic project in the nation to earn the designation. The UConn Division of Athletics received an Environmental Leadership Award from the University of Connecticut for the work performed at The Burton Family Football Complex.

